## KIBABII UNIVERSITY

## HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT

## Internal Memo

From: Deputy Chief Medical Officer

Date: 12/05/2022

To: All Students

Ref: KIBU/HSD/CORR.24VOL.1/00239

## **SUBJECT: COMMUNICATION ON NHIF.**

The University offers health services to all students at the University Clinic. All students are encouraged to visit the clinic first before being referred to other facilities where they can use the NHIF card to get services.

Therefore, you are reminded to ensure that your NHIF card is upto date all the time by paying the monthly premium amount on time. Students using their parents NHIF cards are reminded to ensure they have the details of the card at all times.

You are also reminded to select an NHIF accredited facility where you can get services when need arises. This is to supplement the services offered at the University Clinic.

This can be done through the NHIF website. The following are facilities you can choose within the vicinity of the University.

- 1. Bungoma County and Referral Hospital
- 2. St. Antony Kibabii Health Centre
- 3. Nabwala Medical Centre
- 4. St. Damiano Hospital
- 5. Elgon View Hospital

Thank you.

Dr. Nabulindo M Susane Deputy Chief Medical Officer



CC:

- 1. Deputy Vice Deputy Chancellor (AFD)
- 2. Dean of Students

